
   

   

   
 

 
 

      
       

 

 

  
  
 

 

 
   
   
  

 
   
   

 

 

  
  

  
  
   

 
    

 
 

   
 

   
      

 

 
    

 
 

Fire Services Ad Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

January – March 2023 

Purpose and Scope 
The Fire Services Ad Hoc Committee will provide direction to staff on activities to increase revenue 
to support efforts to create more efficient, effective, and sustainable fire services. 

Ad Hoc Members Attendees 
Supervisor David Rabbitt 
Supervisor Lynda Hopkins 

County Administrator’s Office 
o Christina Rivera, County Administrator 
o Christel Querijero, Deputy County Administrator 
o Maggie Luce, Administrative Analyst III 

County Counsel 
o Robert Pittman, County Counsel 
o Kristin Horrell, Deputy County Counsel 

Meetings Held 
3/6/23 Ad Hoc 

• Ad Hoc scope and charter 
• Revenue opportunities 
• Update on consolidation efforts 
Direction to staff: 

• Schedule meeting with Fire Service Working Group (FSWG) 

Status 
The Ad Hoc had their first meeting on March 6, 2023. Staff is in the process of scheduling a meeting 
with FSWG to discuss collaboration for Fires Services revenue opportunities. 

Upcoming Meetings 
4/11/23 – Ad Hoc meeting 
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